
 

 
 
 

Media Release 
Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission 
Hosts Worth It! Coffee Break with Cabin Radio 

 
 
Yellowknife, NT (December 5, 2017) – From 11:30am to 1:00pm on Wednesday 
December 6th, the Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC) will host a 
Worth It! coffee break with Cabin Radio at the corner of Franklin Avenue and 49th 
Street, directly in front of the Post Office. 
 
Worth It! is a WSCC campaign aimed at highlighting the importance of workplace safety 
on a more personal level. Throughout the campaign, we have asked the public the 
following questions: “Why is safety worth it to you? What makes being safe at work 
worth it at the end of the day?” Whether it is as simple as getting home safe, spending 
time with loved ones, or looking ahead to being healthy and whole for retirement, 
everyone has something or someone they want to stay safe for – that makes safety 
worth it. 
 
“The holidays are often a busy time. It is so easy to rush through your day and forget 
about taking important safety precautions, but ultimately, keeping safety top of mind 
allows us to enjoy a happy and safe holiday season with those we love,” says Dave 
Grundy, WSCC President and CEO. “Let’s start these conversations on workplace 
safety and talk about why safety is important as we head into the holiday season.” 
 
The public is invited to join Cabin Radio and the WSCC on Wednesday at Franklin and 
49th Street for a cup of coffee, and to share upcoming holiday plans, hopes for 2018, 
and why safety is important and worth it to them.  
 
Continue the conversation with us online by visiting @WSCCNTNU on Twitter and 
Facebook, and using the hashtag #WorthIt. 
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About Cabin Radio 
 
Cabin Radio is the next radio station for the Northwest Territories. Launching online and 
through your phone in early 2018, Cabin Radio already tells unique, northern stories 
daily through Facebook and is working to become an ambassador for the North, by the 
North. Alongside creating the North's newest music and community station, Cabin Radio 
is building a series of training and development programs designed to provide access to 
broadcast, journalism, and social media training for youth across all regions of the NWT. 
 
Find Cabin Radio on Facebook and Twitter. 
 
 
About the WSCC 
 
WSCC is an arm’s length government agency responsible for administering the 
Workers’ Compensation Acts, Safety Acts, Explosives Use Acts, the Mine Health and 
Safety Acts, and associated Regulations. 
 
Together, with our partners, the WSCC provides services to almost 40,000 workers and 
4,000 employers across the Northwest Territories and Nunavut. We process over 3,000 
claims and conduct over 1,000 inspections annually to ensure the safety of Northern 
workplaces. The WSCC is unique in Canada as it is the only workers’ compensation 
organization in the country to insure workers across more than one province or territory. 
We proudly offer services in the official languages of both territories. For more 
information, visit www.wscc.nt.ca or www.wscc.nu.ca.  
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